
May 12, 2021 
 
Dear MGCCC Student, 
 
Summer 2021 CRRSAA Grant amounts have been increased to $1000-$1500.  Priority will be given to 
students with exceptional need based on Estimated Family Contribution (EFC) as determined by the Free 
Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA). 
 
The application for the Summer 2021 CRRSAA Grant is currently open. The deadline to submit an 
application is July 15, 2021. Grants will be awarded starting in June and continuing through July until all 
funds have been disbursed. 
 
To learn more about the 2021 Summer CRRSAA grants and apply online, please visit the MGCCC CRRSAA 
Grants page. 
 
Dr. Phil Bonfanti, Executive Vice President 
Student Services and Enrollment Management 
 


